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September 17, 2007

Professor Michael Keefe

Department of Mechanical Engineering
University of Delaware

Newark, DE 19716

Dear Professor Keefe:

Thank you for consulting my office regarding your proposal to add a new science elective to the
requirements for the B.S. degree in Mechanical Engineering. The College of Arts and Sciences
recognizes the importance of a broad education in the basic sciences and supports your proposed
change. Since the students from your program will be able to satisfy this elective by choosing
from a wide variety of existing courses, we do not foresee any difficulties in accommodating the
change in enrollment.

Sincerely,

Thomas Apple
Dean
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